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President Fitts delivered the State of the University Address to faculty and staff on
Wednesday, Aug. 23, 2017. Watch this video of highlights from his address, which
includes information on the balanced budget, a new parental leave benefit, the
extraordinary Class of 2021 and a record-breaking fundraising year. The full
presentation can be viewed here.
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